PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

April 6, 2022

To the Guilford County Board of Commissioners,

I am requesting that Mr. Cory L. Randolph, alternate member of the Board of Adjustment, be
moved from the position of alternate to a regular member to complete the unexpired term of
regular member Sebastian King who resigned on January 24, 2022. Since being appointed on
June 13, 2021, Mr. Randolph has served consistently and effectively since Mr. King’s
resignation. Mr. Randolph’s knowledge, participation, and dedication have proven to be an asset
to the Board of Adjustment.

Sincegely,

eslie Bell, AICP
Director
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